Margaret Murray

I am a resident of California so you may think this is none of my business. But it is. Water is all of
America's business. So is destroying our precious country for corporate profit, short-term only,
since oil and gas is being replaced with wind, water, and air. No matter where we live, it is
irresponsible (not to mention blind) to continue to allow for the exportation of water from the Basin
to fracking elsewhere. None of us and none of our communities are islands under ourselves. We
need, we must cooperate. What's more, the importation of wastewater into the Basin for treatment
is dangerous to us, to our children, to our neighbors. Please ban ALL fracking rom the Basin.



